

Office of the Chief Executive Officer

Level 22, 570 George Street Sydney NSW 2000 All mail to GPO Box 4009 Sydney NSW 2001 T +61 2 9269 2115 www.ausgrid.com.au

29 May 2019

Mr Chris Pattas
General Manager
Distribution Networks
Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 520
Melbourne VIC 3001

Dear Mr Pattas

Ausgrid's revised 2019-20 Initial Pricing Proposal

We are submitting this revised initial Pricing Proposal to the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) to replace the initial pricing proposal submitted on 21 May 2019. We have identified an error of omission in relation to three new metering services. Revisions are contained to Chapter 17 and Appendix B.

Should the AER have any questions in relation to this proposal, please contact Alexandra Sidorenko, Network Pricing Manager, on (02) 9269 4360.

Regards,

Richard Gross

Chief Executive Officer